THE COMMON AT SINNOTT FARMS
BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING

September 26, 2006

 

 

 The meeting was called to order at 7:10 pm by President Dennis Donahue.  Board members present were: Vice-President, John Szandrocha, Treasurer Chris Argiropoulos, and Secretary Susan True.  Present also were Past Secretary, Edie Thompson and resident, Marie McDonald.
 
 
 
Minutes
 
The minutes of the meeting of June 27, 2006 were accepted as read.
 
Treasure’s Report
 
Chris read the Treasurer’s Report and John made the motion to accept the report .  MSP
 
Old Business
 
Landscaping
 
Edie reported that  the dead trees have been removed and the will be replaced in the next week.
 
Sprinklers
 
Lines need flushing before a freeze.  Quail Run sprinkler broken be the repaving process needs replacing.  Chris reports that Timothy Lane sprinklers are non-functional, but is still getting a bill from MDC.  Edie will notify MDC for fall shut off.  Green Machine will then be notified to begin the flushing of the lines, when the water has been shut off.  The frequency of the watering  will be  raised with Green Machine for next year.
 
 
Weeding of the Common Areas
 
John reports that Jane has been spray weeding, which has not proved to be working, and then look unkept.  Edie suggested that we should mulch these areas next year.  We will invite Jane to attend the next meeting.
 
Web Site Communications
 
The web site needs attention, and periodically the  Treasurer’s report could be included quarterly on the site.
 
The Common’s Insurance Policy
 
Dennis and Susan are researching insurance policies and agents.  The policy needs renewing by November.  Our currant carrier representative will be invited to our next meeting.
 
Tag Sale Considerations
 
Our policy requires a waiver of liability to be signed by the homeowner, however, we have no such document.  Traffic and parking were a great concern of the board, as it affects safety and liability issues.
 
Annual Meeting
 
The meeting will follow the usual format, on October 9, 2006, at 6:30 pm.  The meeting will be held at the First Congregational Church, as in the past.  There will be a Q&A session.  A comment sheet needs to be sent out in order to address the question as they come up.  It will go out with the next quarter’s statement.
 
Next meeting
 
The next meeting will be held on Tuesday, October 24, 2006, at 7:00pm, at Dennis’ house at 2 Timothy Lane.
 
Adjournment
 
John made a motion to adjourn at 9:00pm it was seconded and passed.
 
 
Respectfully Submitted.
Susan Tiesler True
